
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Know your rights 
ALPINE HEALTH EMPLOYEES 

 

Unpaid overtime and not being covered by Workcover 
 

Employees at Alpine Health should not work at any time that they are not 

authorised to through their roster or through an agreement to work paid 

overtime. 
 

If you do, it leads to the hours of you or another worker being cut because 

you’re doing it for free. 
 

Even more importantly, you are not covered by Workcover for time when you 

are not being paid: if you get injured you are on your own. 
 

The Union recommends in the strongest possible terms that Alpine Health 

employees not work unpaid overtime. Unpaid overtime is illegal and severely 

impacts on you. For further information call your Organiser, Steve Mitchell, on 

0419 753 812 or the union office on (03) 9341 3300. 

 

 

 


